
September2025

RE: KS2 Cross Country

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Our first Cross Country event for Autumn Term 1 for our KS2 children (Years 3, 4, 5 and 6) will take place (weather 
permitting) at Calder High School, on the front field on Thursday 18 September at 4pm.  Children can either wait in 
school with a member of staff or be collected and then meet on the field.

Children will need their PE kit and training shoes and a jumper or coat as well.  We suggest they bring a snack and 
have their drinks bottles with them too.  Parent/s or carers must be in attendance for this session or make 
arrangements for another adult to attend who can be responsible for your child during this time. 

Please be advised that under no circumstances should dogs be brought to this event.

Please complete the slip below and return to school, by Tuesday 16 September (or send Mrs Pickup an email) if you 
would like your child to participate.

Should you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact the school office.

Kind regards

Calder Primary

KS2 Cross Country

CHILD NAME: _____________________________________________________________

I give permission for my child to attend Cross Country on Thursday 18 September at 4pm and will ensure that my 
child is supervised by an appropriate adult during this event.

PARENT / CARER SIGNATURE:________________________________________________


